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Dear Ms. Lysynski,
I have sent this message to Mr. Smith and Mr . Swan.

Dear Mr. Smith
As a resident of Huron Heights ( 79 Hawkesbury Ave. ), I and my neighbours are extremely opposed to the

installation of a methodone clinic at 1.472 Huron & Sandford St. near Highbwy. This location is adjacent to co-

op aparlments and steps from homes which would depreciate in value if such a clinic were in business. It is also

uãty, urry near the Stionach Arena and outdoor swimming pool and splash pad where, children in summer and

winter congregate to play baseball, swim, skateboard and and play hockey. I cannot imagine the effect of
loitering, .tnoÈing adãicts would have on the local neighbourhood - just look at the location of the Meth Clinic

across from Beal Tech if you want to know what it would look like! These addicts wait outside - I admit I do

not know why, is it because they wish to smoke or is it because there is no room for them inside? There is a

public meeting at City Hall about this on Aug. 15, 2011 and I wish to lodge my protest at this projected blight to

our neighbourhood. I have also e-mail this to our councillor Joe Swan.

Sincerely - Mrs. Margaret Ceneviva
Monday, August 7,20II
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